HB 174 -- State Contracts for Services

Sponsor: Cox

This bill requires the Governor to submit certain specified
contract information and the total cost of contracting for
services as part of his or her state budget request, and the
Office of Administration must provide the public with up-to-date
information relating to state contracts and tax credits on the
Missouri Accountability Portal web site.



